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If one part suffers, all the parts suffer with it, and if one part is 
honored, all the parts are glad. All of you together are Christ s 
body, and each of you is a part of it. 

      (1 Corinthians 12:26–27, New Living Translation) 
 

The people are united . . . . nothing they set out to do will be 
impossible for them!      (Genesis 11:6, NLT) 
  
On the day of Pentecost all the believers were meeting together in 

one place. Suddenly, there was a sound from heaven like the 
roaring of a mighty windstorm, and it filled the house where they 
were sitting. Then, what looked like flames or tongues of fire 
appeared and settled on each of them. And everyone present was 
filled with the Holy Spirit and began speaking in other languages, 
as the Holy Spirit gave them this ability.                  (Acts 2:1–4, NLT) 
 

HOW CAN WE LIVE UNDIVIDED FOR JESUS CHRIST? 
 

1. Live Undivided in our church: 
 

        1.) Greet each other! 
 

Greet each other!  
 (Romans 16:16; 1 Corinthians 16:20; 2 Corinthians 13:12; 1 Peter 5:14) 
 

        2.) Spend time with each other! 
 

And let us not neglect our meeting together, as some people do, but 
encourage one another, especially now that the day of his return is 
drawing near.                                                  (Hebrews 10:25, NLT) 
 

        3.) Care for each other! 
 

 
 

 

 
Share each other ’s burdens, and in this way obey the law of Christ.        

 (Galatians 6:2, NLT) 
 

2.  Live Undivided in our City. 
 

         1.) We’re not in competition! 
 

When one of you says, I am a follower of Paul,” and another says, I 
follow Apollos,” aren’t you acting just like people of the world?  
 

After all, who is Apollos? Who is Paul? We are only God s servants 
through whom you believed the Good News. Each of us did the work 
the Lord gave us.”                                (1 Corinthians 3:4–5, NLT) 
 

        2.) Pray for each other! 
 

And pray for me, too. Ask God to give me the right words so I can 
boldly explain God s mysterious plan that the Good News is for Jews 
and Gentiles alike.               (Ephesians 6:19, NLT) 
 

3. Live Undivided in our World. 
 

Remember those in prison, as if you were there yourself. Remember 
also those being mistreated, as if you felt their pain in your own 
bodies.                                      (Hebrews 13:3, NLT) 
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I saw a vast crowd, too great to count, from every nation and tribe 
and people and language, standing in front of the throne and before 
the Lamb. . . .   
 

And they were shouting with a great roar, Salvation comes from our 
God who sits on the throne and from the Lamb!”  

     (Revelation 7:9–10, NLT) 
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